
Year 2 information for 
Parents

Statutory Testing information



Phonics Screening 

At the end of Year 1, pupils have a 
Statutory Phonics Screening check. 
This is where they read 40 words. 
Some of these are real, some are not 
real. The children need to use their 
phonic knowledge to read the words. 
If children do not take the test, or do 
not pass the test in Year 1, they are 
required to take the check in June in 
Year 2. Parents of children who are 
required to take the check in Year 2 
are contacted to inform them of this. 

An example of the 
Pseudo/ Fake 
words.
There are 20 
Pseudo words to 
read in the check.

An example of the 
‘real’ words in the 
check. There are 20 
real words to read in 
the check.





Teachers will be teaching daily 
phonics lessons to prepare for this 
check. Level 2,3,4 and Phonemes 
are taught and practice materials 
can be supplied for home by the 
class teacher. Pupils are also 
welcome to practice reading real 
and non real words at home on 
www.phonicsplay.co.uk
Username: victorian
Password: spring1875

Throughout the year we will be tracking your child's progress in 
Phonics and we will support them by giving them the necessary 
resources and teaching they may need to be successful.

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/


Key stage 1 tests – year 2 pupils

It is no longer statutory for Year 2 pupils to take tests in English and Mathematics at the end of 
Year 2. However, the class teacher may use assessment materials to help inform their Teacher 
assessment judgements. Teacher assessments, like in any year group across school, take place on an 
ongoing basis throughout the year, to inform the teacher what your child can and cannot do 
independently as well as informing next step planning for teaching.


